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Re: Public Comment about shared streets for Council meeting dated June 10, 2020
Dear Council Members of the city of South San Francisco,

My name is Sandhya Laddha, San Mateo County Advocate at Silicon Valley Bicycle
Coalition (SVBC). Thank you for the opportunity to provide public comment.

| am excited that South city is considering slow/shared streets and that the city
staff has been working on this and also taking learnings and lessons from what other
cities have been doing.

It will be great to see a "streetery" in downtown South City - a street closed for
vehicles and open for people walking and biking and also for businesses and
restaurants along with a slow streets network which runs through the city and
connects different parts of the city to the downtown. It would be great to overlap
these efforts with the city's bike/ped plan. Learnings from current slow/shared
streets efforts will help feed into our final designs and permanent build outs.

Lastly, | would like to add that please consider SVBC as an ally in your efforts, and
that we are open to working with you and supporting you in your efforts.

Thank you once again!

Cheers,

Sandhya Laddha

San Mateo County Advocate
Silicon Valley Bicycle Coalition





